
 
From: Wendy Qi  
Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 8:01 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: New condo on Yonge and Bernard 
 
  
 Hi There, 
  
I am writing to express my disagreement to building a condo there at 25-40 storeys. The traffic will be 
too bad and the schools will be very crowded. Also, the hospital will be over its capacity. I have been 
living there for almost 18 years and I don't feel it makes sense. Has someone investigated recently? Do 
you know at least 2 more high-storey condos will be built right across the street and in a bit north? More 
than 20,000 people which is 10% of current population will be moving in 2 years? Have you well 
prepared? Do you ever consider the living environment for current residents? 
 
Please take my opinion into consideration seriously. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Wendy 
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